
INFRASTRUCTURE
SANFL| FACTSHEET  

OVAL LIGHTING UPGRADES
Oval lighting that meets the AFL Preferred Community Facility Guidelines is a priority for 
SANFL as documented in the SANFL Infrastructure Plan 2022-2032. 
 
The renewal / upgrade of oval lighting is a technical project that requires the involvement 
from specialised sports lighting consultants. The process may involve LUX testing of  
existing lighting level, engineering assessment of existing light towers for suitability of  
reuse and site specific design to deliver the required LUX levels for the upgraded  
lighting solution. Finally, LUX testing after commissioning the new equipment completes 
the process.
 
SANFL recommends the following lighting consultants as they have demonstrated past 
performance with community football projects.

•	 	 Sports Lighting SA (Philips)
•	 	 SylvaniaSchreder Sports Lighting
•	 	 Musco
•	 	 Vailo

For advice and support for  
community level facility upgrades:

Rebecca Tappert 
rebecca.tappert@sanfl.com.au
0483 154 552
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http://www.sportslightingsa.com.au
http://au.schreder.com
http://www.musco.com/au
http://www.vailo.com
https://play.afl/sites/default/files/2023-11/AFL_PFG-2024_DIGITAL%20%281%29.pdf
https://sanfl.com.au/communityfootball/grants-fundraising-facilities/safff/

